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The Federal Communications Commission's (FCC) Public Notice (PN)

seeking comment on whether changes should be made to the

Commission's current broadcast indecency policies was published in

the Federal Register on April 19, 2013.

Comments are due May 20, 2013.

Reply Comments are due June 18, 2013.

A detailed explanation of the PN can be found here. Notably, the

FCC asked for comment on the extent to which "fleeting expletives"

should be actionable, and whether isolated (non-sexual) nudity

should be treated the same as or differently from isolated expletives. 

If you would like more information, or if you are interested in filing

comments, please contact the Wiley Rein attorney who regularly

handles your FCC matters or one of the attorneys listed below.


